
 
 

 

ERRATUM 
 
CHAIRPERSON:  SPECIAL PENSIONS APPEAL BOARD  
 
Please be advised that the correct requirements for the position of Chairperson of the 
Special Pensions Board as advertised on 14 June 2016, is that the person must be “an 
advocate or attorney with at least 10 years’ experience in the practice of law”.  Applications 
will be considered in addition to those already received. Email: 
Recruit.EXEC@treasury.gov.za 

 
 
Closure date: 15 November 2016  

 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
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